
 

The Redsys Group steadfastly opposes any conduct that involves harassment in any of its forms in 
the labour and social spheres, specifically that which is perpetrated through the use and 
dissemination of personal data which involves illicit processing that may violate the rights to the 
privacy of our employees. 

 

Thus, the Redsys Group has established necessary 
and timely measures to combat harassment, 
including sharing this link to the Priority Channel of 
the AEPD. This serves in reporting urgent and 
serious cases of digital violence, thus promoting its 
prompt withdrawal from digital environments, in 
which it is being spread. 

 

https://www.aepd.es/canalprioritario/
https://www.aepd.es/canalprioritario/

